From: Christine Lei

Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 7:40 PM
To: Stevenson, Kirsten <Kirsten.Stevenson@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Support for 2024 Police Budget

Good evening, Ms. Stevenson:

| fully support the budget increase for the Hamilton Police Services. We
have seen increasing rates of crime in the city and this translates into
more monies for hiring more officers and supporting those currently
serving. Monies can also be used to implement new policies and
procedures to improve safety for victims of crime, including police
officers.

Warm regards,
Dr. Christine Lei



